
 

 

 

26th May 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

The English Department would like to inform you of the revision and support session taking 

place during May half term, on Wednesday 31st May.  
 

This revision session will run from 9am until 12:30 pm and will focus on the skills needed for your 

child’s English Language GCSE.  Due to the exam timetable students have limited classroom 

lessons before their first Language exam, which takes place on the first day back after the half 

term holidays - Monday 5th June.  Therefore, the English Department heavily stresses the 

importance of attending this revision session.  
 

Light refreshments will be provided, but your child should bring a drink or refillable bottle.  
 

Students have been asked to fill in the following Google Form to confirm their attendance so 

that we can appropriately plan for the day: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaMD9BWCT3C_pqaLsL_dTG-pqiYqLx0c-

5Pj6vv8VKQcD1Xw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

We thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact the English Department by emailing l.franklin@stclementshigh.org.uk or p.brockman-

smith@stclementshigh.org.uk.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

The English Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaMD9BWCT3C_pqaLsL_dTG-pqiYqLx0c-5Pj6vv8VKQcD1Xw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaMD9BWCT3C_pqaLsL_dTG-pqiYqLx0c-5Pj6vv8VKQcD1Xw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:l.franklin@stclementshigh.org.uk
mailto:p.brockman-smith@stclementshigh.org.uk
mailto:p.brockman-smith@stclementshigh.org.uk

